
FRIENDS OF THE CANNON VALLEY FAIR 

P.O. BOX 121 

CANNON FALLS, MN  55009 

 

The Cannon Valley Fair will celebrate its 102nd year on July 1-4, 2017! 

As Friends of the Cannon Valley Fair, our purpose is to continue to enhance, support and promote 

existing programs and bring needed funding to major projects on the fairgrounds, such as building 

updates and keeping the grounds maintained. 

We are sending out our donation request letter earlier than we have in the past as we realize that 

businesses and corporations finalize their 2017 budgets before the first of the year.  We do not expect 

to receive any donation at this time, but are asking you to consider including a contribution to the 

Cannon Valley Fair when you are considering donation requests.  Any donations can be made out to the 

Friends of the Cannon Valley Fair and sent to P.O. Box 121, Cannon Falls, MN  55009. 

We are very pleased to inform you that due to many sponsor donations towards the paving of the 

fairground pathways, in 2016 we were finally able to accomplish a large portion of this project.  We are 

confident that this will help in the safety and ease of maneuvering around the fairgrounds.   

We also improved our commercial building and vendor hook-ups, moved the carnival campgrounds to a 

new location and continued with the painting of various buildings.  The Board of Directors and many 

volunteers work hard every year to make this annual community event a success and continue to keep 

our rural heritage.   

We would like to thank you for your consideration and as we are a 501(C)3 corporation, it is tax 

deductible.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Friends of the Cannon Valley Fair                                                                                                                                                

501(C)3 corporation 

 

Board Members: 

 John Althoff  Karen Anderson         Mary & Ed Lorentz  Greg Kurtz  

 507-263-2425  651-210-5992         507-263-3414   507-291-0348 


